
Board meeting March 17, 2015

Members Present were: 
Officers: Rich Kennedy, Bob Foxworth, Bill Johnson, Matthew Stevens
Board members: Stephanie Hildreth, Mike Oliver, Al Sheppard, Bob Siegel, Jeff Shuck, 
Jim Stewart, David Zdanowicz 

Members absent: Chet Charuth

Guest: Kevin Rought

The meeting began at 6:30 PM.
 Rich enumerated the list of equipment recently donated to the club from N4ES. 

(See attached.) Most will be sold, but some may be retained for use at club events.
 The spring picnic will be March 28, 2015. There will be a foxhunt beacon running

before anyone arrives. QRP equipment is welcome.
 George and Joy will be getting married March 27, 2015. Bill will publish the 

marriage bands in the blog. 
 Al will write the receipt for the equipment donated to the club by N4ES.
 Rich asked for suggestions for future club meetings. The following were offered:

1. Oscillator circuit 
2. Dummy load 
3. Low pass filter 
4. How antenna tuners work 
5. Measure the difference in antenna match due to a length of coax.
6. How to use Chirp

 Mike is still working on getting a router up and so that we can stream live video 
during a club meeting. He will be purchasing a new router, which can be used for 
this purpose.

 Bob gave the treasure’s report. It was approved as read.
 Matthew reported that 23 participated in the 50/50 drawing; $65 went to club. Bill

asked Matthew for the running net to the club. Matthew agreed to supply this 
information on a monthly basis to Bill, so that he can publish it in the board 
meeting notes. 

 There was discussion on alternate locations for club meetings, should the church 
no longer be available. The American Legion was suggested. One is located on 
North 98, the other in Mulberry.

 Treasurer’s report was amended to include Kevin Rought KM4IKJ as a member. 
This was approved. 

Respectfully submitted,

Bill Johnson Secretary






